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The Trent Durham Student Association is built on ideals of equity, inclusion, diversity, and
freedom from discrimination. Today, the TDSA takes a stance against the actions of the Israeli
government in its ongoing actions to violently colonize and harm Palestinians. As the TDSA
represents a diverse group of students from across the globe, it is important for us to speak out
and stand against colonialist actions, both abroad and at home. In addition to taking a stand
against these actions, the TDSA is dedicated to boycotting purchases from Israeli and
International companies engaged in violations of Palestinian human rights. These are
companies that directly fund and contribute to the atrocities happening in Palestine, as listed by
the Boycott, Divestment, Sanctions (BDS) movement. For more information or to get involved,
visit https://bdsmovement.net/.The Trent Durham campus, whether it be virtual or in person, is
meant to be a safe space for all students. The TDSA does not tolerate islamophobia or
anti-Semitism. To learn more about the advocacy steps the TDSA is involved in to address
campus safety concerns, consult OUSA’s Addressing Racism and Religious Discrimination
policy or reach out to vpua@mytdsa.ca. We recognize that there are many difficult emotions
and complexities behind this issue, and we encourage students to reach out to their support
systems and to not be alone.

For more resources:
https://jewishvoiceforpeace.org/
https://decolonizepalestine.com/
https://free-palestine.carrd.co/
https://www.islamicreliefcanada.org/
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